Co-chairs Dembrow and Power, and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction,
| write in support of HB 2020, Relating to Greenhouse Gas Emissions
We need to prepare Oregon by increasing the cost of greenhouse gas emission

and use the income to decrease our need for fossil fuel
and move our employment toward the future.

Louise Ferrell, Corvallis OR



